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The International Dairy Federation News Release
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Protecting dairy products and the consumer against fraud

Brussels, 2 May 2005 - The new Bulletin of IDF n° 397/2005 “The Codex General Standard for the Use of Dairy Terms - Its nature, intent and implications” provides information on the nature, the intent and possible implications in the context of national, regional and international trade, including its status in relation to the WTO Technical Barriers to Trade Agreement (TBT). The Codex General Standard for the Use of Dairy Terms (GSUDT) was developed in order to clarify and provide guidance on the correct use of terms that are universally identified with dairy products so consumers around the world will have a clear understanding of the type of product they are purchasing and consuming.  

Milk products have achieved a significant market position. This position makes cheaper imitations very lucrative and consequently it is tempting to take advantage of misleading practices. In the course of recent years this fact is mirrored in the number and nature of practices that occur and that could be considered as misleading in a number of countries, depending on the local context.
The GSUDT is one of the most important Codex texts for the dairy sector, the objective being to determine where, when and how dairy terms may be used and where they may not and to provide a general framework for the Codex file of dairy product standards. 

The Bulletin of IDF n° 397/2005 is intended for legislators working on labelling matters in the national context, the regional context and the international context as well as for legal specialists in food companies and in trade associations concerned with these issues. It can be ordered in electronic form via the IDF Website at http://www.fil-idf.org
**********
Notes to Editors
The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.

To find out more please visit http://www.fil-idf.org
